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Mayor/Reeve,

The OPP, Municipal Policing Bureau actively participates in events and conferences that we believe
can add value to our relationships and discussions surrounding municipal policing matters. As a follow
up to our letter to your municipality dated June 8, 2018, we would like to remind you that

Municipal Policing Bureau representatives, including myself, are available to meet you for a municipal
policing discussion at the Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) Conference held in Ottawa,
ON, August 19-21, 2018.

We will be at booth #513 in the Exhibit Hall. Drop in to have a casual discussion and meet Municipal
Policing Bureau members. Should you wish to have a more formal discussion in relation to the billing
model or your municipality’s Annual Billing Statement, please contact us directly at
OPP.MunicipalPolicing@opp.ca to schedule a meeting with us on Tuesday, August 21, 2018. Simply
submit your request along with a brief description of the topic you wish to discuss, and specify any
time you are not available that day, if applicable.

The OPP is committed to adequate, effective, and sustainable police service delivery in Ontario. We
look forward to seeing you at the upcoming conference.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

7 L

T.A. (Bert) McDonald, Inspector
Bureau Manager
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